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Paula Narvaez Ojeda 
President of ECOSOC                                                                                                                                   10 October 2023 
Office of Intergovernmental Support and Coordination 
for Sustainable Development 
New York 
 
Excellency, 

 
Presentation of Vanuatu’s second VNR at the 2024 HLPF 

With reference to your letter dated 05 October 2023, I wish to inform you of Vanuatu’s intention to present its 

second National Volunteery Review of the SDG implementation during the 2024 HLPF.  Vanuatu recently 

reviewed its National Sustainable Development and also convened a National Summit of the People, where all 

stakeholders come to recommit to achieving the country’s development aspirations by 2030.   

 

With this Vanuatu believes it has a story to share with the international community, to inspire and rally a 

collective support to meeting the 2030 Agenda deadline.  

 

Yours Sincerely, 

 

 

Odo Tevi 

Ambassador 


